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  Ubuntu Linux Toolbox: 1000+ Commands for Power Users Christopher
Negus,2013-08-19 This updated bestseller from Linux guru Chris Negus is
packed with an array of new and revised material As a longstanding
bestseller, Ubuntu Linux Toolbox has taught you how to get the most out
Ubuntu, the world's most popular Linux distribution. With this anticipated
new edition, Christopher Negus returns with a host of new and expanded
coverage on tools for managing file systems, ways to connect to networks,
techniques for securing Ubuntu systems, and a look at the latest Long Term
Support (LTS) release of Ubuntu, all aimed at getting you up and running with
Ubuntu Linux quickly. Covers installation, configuration, shell primer, the
desktop, administrations, servers, and security Delves into coverage of
popular applications for the web, productivity suites, and e-mail Highlights
setting up a server (Apache, Samba, CUPS) Boasts a handy trim size so that
you can take it with you on the go Ubuntu Linux Toolbox, Second Edition
prepares you with a host of updated tools for today's environment, as well as
expanded coverage on everything you know to confidently start using Ubuntu
today.
  FileMaker Pro 12: The Missing Manual Susan Prosser,Stuart
Gripman,2012-07-24 Describes the fundamentals of FileMaker Pro 12, covering
such topics as working with layouts, relational database design,
calculations, scripting, reporting, security, debugging, and Web publishing.
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  MacBook All-in-One For Dummies Mark L. Chambers,2011-11-30 Get comfortable
and confident with your MacBook! Combining the fun-but-straightforward
content of nine minibooks, this new edition of MacBook All-in-One For Dummies
delivers helpful coverage of the rich features and essential tools you need
to know to use the MacBook to its fullest potential. You'll learn an array of
MacBook basics while veteran author Mark Chambers walks you through setting
up your MacBook, running programs, finding files with Finder, searching with
Spotlight, keeping track with Address Book, enjoying music with iTunes,
creating cool multimedia projects with iLife, and more. This exciting new
edition dives right in to help you create a web site with iWeb, get on the
Internet, use Apple Mail, stay in touch with iChat, and find your way around
the latest Mac OS X. And if you must do some work, do it the Mac way with the
iWork productivity applications and this helpful guide. Serves as an up-to-
date introduction to the basics of MacBook models, including working with the
new OS, OS X Lion Shows you how to upgrade, maintain, and troubleshoot your
system Features nine minibooks: Say Hello to Your MacBook, Using Mac OS X,
Customizing and Sharing, Going Mobile with iLife, iWork for the Road Warrior,
Typical Internet Stuff, Networking in Mac OS X, Expanding Your System, and
Advanced Mac OS X Offers a straightforward-but-fun approach to getting
familiar with this innovative laptop MacBook All-in-One For Dummies, 2nd
Edition will get you Mac-savvy in no time!
  PC Mag ,1988-07 PCMag.com is a leading authority on technology, delivering
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Labs-based, independent reviews of the latest products and services. Our
expert industry analysis and practical solutions help you make better buying
decisions and get more from technology.
  PaintShop Photo Pro X3 for Photographers Ken McMahon,2013-03-20 If you are
a digital photographer who's new to Paint Shop Pro Photo or digital imaging
in general, or have recently upgraded to the all-new version XX, this is the
book for you! Packed with full color images to provide inspiration and easy
to follow, step-by-step projects, you'll learn the ins and outs of this
fantastic program in no time so you can start correcting and editing your
images to create stunning works of art. Whether you want to learn or refresh
yourself on the basics, such as effective cropping or simple color
correction, or move on to more sophisticated techniques like creating special
effects, everything you need is right here in this Corel-recommended guide.
Useful information on printing and organizing your photos and a fantastic
supplemental website with tons of extras rounds out this complete PSPP
learning package.
  Power Tools for Logic Pro 9 Rick Silva,2010 Apple's Logic 9 is the most
comprehensive and complete music production software package. This title
reveals Logic's capabilities to help you achieve results for your audio and
music productions. It teaches you the ways to use both Studio and Express,
giving you easy-to-understand strategies for using the complex production
tools built into Logic.
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  iPhone 13 Pro and Pro Max User Manual Gerard McClay,2022-07-07 The Ultimate
iPhone 13 Pro/Pro Max Guide, Complete with Hidden Features and Top Tips The
iPhone 13 Pro/Pro Max can be daunting at first, but look no further than this
book. This book will show you how to get the most out of your new iPhone,
regardless of whether you recently purchased your first iPhone, switched from
Android to iPhone, or are upgrading from an earlier generation. Apple has
created a whole new way for you to communicate and interact with the world.
The iPhone 13 Pro/Pro Max is the most advanced phone Apple has ever released.
The iPhone 13 Pro/Pro Max has a plethora of features and functions, which in
turn can be overwhelming at times, especially for new users. This book is
designed to help you get the most out of your iPhone and will teach you
everything you need to know in order to use the phone. From features such as
Face ID, to using the 3D camera, this book will help you get the most out of
the iPhone 13 Pro/Pro Max. In this book, you'll find step-by-step
instructions on how to: 1. Configure your new iPhone 13 Pro or iPhone 13 Pro
Max. 2. Explore its features and functionality. 3. How to enable and use Face
ID. 4. How to Turn on or turn off your iPhone 13 Pro Max. 5. How to use
AirDrop with your iPhone 13 Pro/Pro Max. 6. How to set up Do Not Disturb mode
on your iPhone 13 Pro. 7. How to turn off the camera’s shutter sound via live
photo. 8. How to quickly switch between apps. 9. How to adjust the brightness
of the screen. 10. How to use the SIM card slot. 11. How to lock and unlock
the phone. 12. How to set a passcode. The iPhone 13 Pro/Pro Max User Manual
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is a must for anyone who is looking for easy-to-follow instructions for their
new phone. The iPhone 13 Pro/Pro Max is a great device, but it can be made
even better by mastering the hundreds of features it has. This user guide
will help you discover the great features of the iPhone 13 Pro/Pro Max to
create masterpieces wherever you go. Once you finish reading the book, your
new phone will become your best friend. Get your copy to check out these
fascinating hidden features, practical advice, adjustments, and iPhone 13
Pro/Pro Max hacks that you may apply.
  FileMaker Pro 13: The Missing Manual Susan Prosser,Stuart
Gripman,2014-06-27 You don’t need a technical background to build powerful
databases with FileMaker Pro 13. This crystal-clear guide covers all new
FileMaker Pro 13 features, such as its improved layout tools and enhanced
mobile support. Whether you’re running a business, printing a catalog, or
planning a wedding, you’ll learn how to customize your database to run on a
PC, Mac, Web browser, or iOS device. The important stuff you need to know:
Get started. Tour FileMaker Pro’s features and create your first database in
minutes. Access data anywhere. Use FileMaker Go on your iPad or iPhone—or
share data on the Web. Dive into relational data. Solve problems quickly by
connecting and combining data tables. Create professional documents. Publish
reports, invoices, catalogs, and other documents with ease. Harness
processing power. Use calculations and scripts to crunch numbers, search
text, and automate tasks. Add visual power and clarity. Create colorful
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charts to illustrate and summarize your data. Share your database on a secure
server. Add the high-level features of FileMaker Pro Advanced and FileMaker
Pro Server.
  Distributed Systems Albert Fleischmann,2012-12-06 The purpose of this book
is to make the reader famliar with software engineering for distributed
systems. Software engineering is a valuable discipline in the develop ment of
software. The reader has surely heard of software systems completed months or
years later than scheduled with huge cost overruns, systems which on
completion did not provide the performance promised, and systems so
catastrophic that they had to be abandoned without ever doing any useful
work. Software engi neering is the discipline of creating and maintaining
software; when used in con junction with more general methods for effective
management its use does reduce the incidence of horrors mentioned above. The
book gives a good impression of software engineering particularly for dis
tributed systems. It emphasises the relationship between software life
cycles, meth ods, tools and project management, and how these constitute the
framework of an open software engineering environment, especially in the
development of distrib uted software systems. There is no closed software
engineering environment which can encompass the full range of software
missions, just as no single flight plan, airplane or pilot can perform all
aviation missions. There are some common activities in software engi neering
which must be addressed independent of the applied life cycle or methodol
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ogy. Different life cycles, methods, related tools and project management ap
proaches should fit in such a software engineering framework.
  Computerworld ,1991-08-12 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been
the leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers
worldwide. Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twice-
monthly publication, focused conference series and custom research form the
hub of the world's largest global IT media network.
  Pro Windows Small Business Server 2003 Tony Campbell,2006-12-15 The Small-
to-Medium Enterprise (SME) marketplace is the least supported of all
businesses with regards to Information Technology. These are not home users
(for whom there is an extremely supportive publishing industry) and they are
not large enterprise customers who have a dedicated set of ‘expert’
publishing companies producing professional guides for every conceivable
piece of IT. This is where this book comes in. It gives a no-nonsense insight
into exactly what to do with Microsoft’s Small Business Server, making it
easy for the SME owner to set up and configure a fully operational IT
infrastructure with no hassle.
  Pro ASP.NET 2.0 in C# 2005, Special Edition Mario Szpuszta,Matthew
MacDonald,2007-02-01 ASP.NET 2.0 is Microsoft’s premier technology for
creating dynamic websites, and C# 2005 its preferred language. Development
and innovation in this sector has continued at a rapid pace with the Web 2.0
technologies of Ajax and Microsoft Atlas both becoming available since the
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.NET 2.0 launch. This special edition of Pro ASP.NET 2.0 in C# 2005 includes
new chapters explaining how to use important new technologies. Beyond the
book’s already extensive coverage, readers will learn to create Ajax and
Atlas applications in ASP.NET 2.0, and will appreciate its deeper coverage of
ASP.NET 2.0 Performance Tuning.
  Windows XP for Power Users Curt Simmons,2004-02-03 Shows power users how to
take Windows XP to the next level, focusing on functionality, networking, and
overall performance Features to-the-point coverage that skips introductory
explanations and focuses instead on the real-world tips and tricks power
users need to become more productive Written in a friendly, approachable
style by experienced XP author and power user Curt Simmons Topics covered
include scripting, managing applications, making the most of digital media,
power management, hardware management, the registry and file systems,
security, auditing, backup and data storage, system performance, system
recovery, Microsoft's popular download XP Power Toys, networking, and
wireless
  Microsoft Power BI For Dummies Jack A. Hyman,2022-01-05 Reveal the insights
behind your company’s data with Microsoft Power BI Microsoft Power BI allows
intuitive access to data that can power intelligent business decisions and
insightful strategies. The question is, do you have the Power BI skills to
make your organization’s numbers spill their secrets? In Microsoft Power BI
For Dummies, expert lecturer, consultant, and author Jack Hyman delivers a
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start-to-finish guide to applying the Power BI platform to your own firm’s
data. You’ll discover how to start exploring your data sources, build data
models, visualize your results, and create compelling reports that motivate
decisive action. Tackle the basics of Microsoft Power BI and, when you’re
done with that, move on to advanced functions like accessing data with DAX
and app integrations Guide your organization’s direction and decisions with
rock-solid conclusions based on real-world data Impress your bosses and
confidently lead your direct reports with exciting insights drawn from Power
BI’s useful visualization tools It’s one thing for your company to have data
at its disposal. It’s another thing entirely to know what to do with it.
Microsoft Power BI For Dummies is the straightforward blueprint you need to
apply one of the most powerful business intelligence tools on the market to
your firm’s existing data.
  InfoWorld ,1992-09-21 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT professionals.
Content is segmented into Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also
celebrates people, companies, and projects.
  InfoWorld ,1990
  Advanced Information Systems Engineering Pericles Loucopoulos,1992-04-29 As
humanity approaches the 3rd millennium, the sustainability of our present way
of life becomes more and more questionable. New paradigms for the long-term
coevolution of nature and civilization are urgently needed in order to avoid
intolerable and irreversible modifications of our planetary environment.
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Earth System Analysis is a new scientific enterprise that tries to perceive
the earth as a whole, a unique system which is to be analyzed with methods
ranging from nonlinear dynamics to macroeconomic modelling. This book,
resulting from an international symposium organized by the Potsdam Institute,
has 2 aims: first, to integrate contributions from leading researchers and
scholars from around the world to provide a multifaceted perspective of what
Earth System Analysis is all about, and second, to outline the scope of the
scientific challenge and elaborate the general formalism for a well-defined
transdisciplinary discourse on this most fascinating issue.
  Knowledge Management Tools and Techniques Madanmohan Rao,2012-06-14
Knowledge management (KM) - or the practice of using information and
collaboration technologies and processes to capture organizational learning
and thereby improve business performance - is becoming one of the key
disciplines in management, especially in large companies. Many books,
magazines, conferences, vendors, consultancies, Web sites, online communities
and email lists have been formed around this concept. This practical book
focuses on the vast offerings of KM solutions—technology, content, and
services. The focus is not on technology details, but on how KM and IT
practitioners actually use KM tools and techniques. Over twenty case studies
describe the real story of choosing and implementing various KM tools and
techniques, and experts analyse the trends in the evolution of these
technologies and tools, along with opportunities and challenges facing
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companies harnessing them. Lessons from successes and failures are drawn,
along with roadmaps for companies beginning or expanding their KM practice.
The introductory chapter presents a taxonomy of KM tools, identifies IT
implications of KM practices, highlights lessons learned, and provides tips
and recommendations for companies using these tools. Relevant literature on
KM practices and key findings of market research groups and industry
consortia such as IDC, Gartner and APQC, are presented. The majority of the
book is devoted to case studies, featuring clients and vendors along the
entire spectrum of solutions: hardware (e.g. handheld/wearable devices),
software (e.g. analytics, collaboration, document management) and content
(e.g. newsfeeds, market research). Each chapter is structured along the 8Cs
framework developed by the author: connectivity, content, community,
commerce, community, capacity, culture, cooperation and capital. In other
words, each chapter addresses how appropriate KM tools and technologies help
a company on specific fronts such as fostering adequate employee access to
knowledge bodies, user-friendly work-oriented content, communities of
practice, a culture of knowledge, learning capacity, a spirit of cooperation,
commercial and other incentives, and carefully measured capital investments
and returns. Vendor history, product/service offerings, implementation
details, client testimonials, ROI reports, and future trends are highlighted.
Experts in the field then provide third-party analysis on trends in KM tools
and technique areas, and recommendations for KM practitioners.
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  C/C++ Users Journal ,1999
  NASA Tech Briefs ,2003
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